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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
On June 22, 2023, the Green Energy Institute and Sierra Club requested that the 
Environmental Protection Agency’s Green Power Partnership be invited to participate in 
this proceeding as a stakeholder. The Green Energy Institute and Sierra Club state that 
the Green Power Partnership has relevant expertise to contribute and that it requires an 
invitation from the Commission to participate in the proceeding. 
 
While the agenda for the upcoming REC’s workshop is full, we do invite the Green 
Power Partnership to participate either in the stakeholder comment section of that 
workshop or by filing comments or briefs in this proceeding. Accordingly, we invite the 
Green Power Partnership’s participation in the workshop and in this proceeding.  
 
Dated this 27th day of June 2023, at Salem, Oregon. 
 
 

 _________________________________ 
Katharine Mapes 

Administrative Law Judge 
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